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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
FORESTRY COMMISSION CONSULTATION & NOTIFICATION PROCEDURES 
FOREST GRANT SCHEME APPLICATION 
YOUR REFERENCE:  
 
I refer to your consultation received on 7th December 2020 in respect of the forest grant scheme 
for: 
 

Proposed woodland creation 
AT 

Land At Stuckenduff Farm Shandon Helensburgh Argyll And Bute G84 8NW 
 
Further to consideration by Argyll and Bute Council in accordance with the notification procedures, 
I can now advise that there are no objections to the proposal provided that the planting etc. is 
carried out in accordance with the particulars contained in the forest grant scheme application form 
and accompanying plans. 
 
If you wish to discuss the above, please do not hesitate to contact Howard Young on 01436 
658888, who is the Planning Officer dealing with the consultation. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Fergus Murray 
Head of Development and Economic Growth 
 
Enclosure


